AT SHILOH THERE'S A PLACE FOR EVERYONE,
AND THERE'S A PLACE FOR YOU!!

CHILDREN'S CHURCH
RETURNS TO SHILOH!

Children's Church will begin again on Sunday, January 7, 2024
during the 11:00 a.m. worship service. We invite children 5-12
years old to attend. If you are interested in serving with this
ministry, please contact Samuel Culbert at
culbertsamuelz@gmail.com or (225)202-5011.

Complimentary Child-Care provided
for Children aged 0-4 at our
(8:00 and 11:00 a.m. Worship Services)



